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27 June 2025 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
          
Thank you again to those of you that were able to join us last night for Transition Evening. I have 
outlined below a few key reminders about Transition Day. 
 
Transition Day – Thursday 3 July 2025 
 
Transport: A reminder that your son/daughter needs to be at JMHS between 8.30am and 8.45am. If 
you are dropping off by car then we would ask that you do so just before 8.30am or just after 8.45am 
to avoid the busy period with buses. There will be staff and prefects available to direct students to the 
theatre. Public service buses can be used by paying, but designated school buses are unavailable to 
Year 6 students. Those students walking home at the end of the day will be allowed to leave school 
site at 3pm. If you are collecting by car, please be on site before 3pm and wait by school reception. 
For those using public service buses, we will help them find the right bus.  
 
Uniform: We ask that all students wear their primary school PE kit and trainers. All students will have 
the opportunity to take part in a House sports event in the afternoon.  
 
Dining Room: Lunch will be provided free of charge and there will be a range of hot and cold food 
available. If you are concerned about dietary requirements or allergies we would recommend 
bringing a packed lunch. Students will not be able to purchase food and drink at break time in the 
school dining room. We would strongly recommend that students bring a drink and snack for break 
time. Water bottles can be filled up during the day. 
 
Medical needs: Please ensure your son/daughter has with them any medication (for example an 
inhaler or an epi-pen) that they need for the day.  
 
We look forward to seeing your son/daughter on Thursday. Please get in touch with us if you have 
any questions or concerns.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Dean Wyatt                                                                   
Assistant Headteacher 
 


